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The city’s water main flushing program is scheduled resume next week within the area highlighted 
in red on the image. Public Works crews are working to create as little interruption as possible to 
water usage for community members, businesses, and organizations.  
 
Community members may experience water discoloration and decreased water pressure 
while the flushing is taking place in their area. Flushing a water main on a single street may 
take up to one hour. If you water appears dirty after the designated flushing period, it is 
recommended to take the following steps and precautions:  
 

• Run a cold water tap for a few minutes up to 15 minutes or until the water runs clear.  
• If you inadvertently drew discolored water into your home and the staining of clothes 

or fixtures does occur, rust removal products are available at most home products 
stores. 

 


